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Comments: 

I completely support this plan to add single track for mountain bike, horse, hiking and motorcycles in the

Coronado.  I look forward to riding there and enjoying that area that currently offers little appeal.

 

I support the TRS MCs opinion:  the location is ideal as it is seldom used and does not present any immediate

user conflicts; we will be using a high percentage of already disturbed ground, and the soil and terrain are such

that on going maintenance will be minimal over time. This project represents the first official single track

motorized trail on the entire Coronado National Forest. It is hard to explain why this is, but is certainly not

consistent with other districts in Arizona or the USFS Southwest Region, especially Colorado as an example.

Once established, I believe very strongly the local user community (TRS and others) will be very active in

maintaining this trail system.  


